
May 17-20, 2021

Remote Learning Continues!

Just a reminder that remote learning continues Monday
through Thursday this week, with the start of the
much-anticipated May Long Weekend on Friday.  We hope,
as you do, that we return as planned to in-person learning on
Tuesday May 25!  In the meantime, school staff have been
busy working at supporting learners through at-home
schooling while getting some awesome experiences ready for
when students return.  Watch this short video to see our little
nursery in the growing dome; below, Gr. 5 teacher Mrs.
Dempsey, with the help of some other staff started work on
Aurora’s very own wetlands learning environment that all students will be able to
benefit from!

http://www.auroramiddleschool.ca/download/345827
http://www.auroramiddleschool.ca/download/345827


Thank you to all the parents and teachers who are supporting our students learning
remotely until after the May Long weekend!  Our students need connection now, more
than ever!  Take care and connect with your child’s teacher if you have any questions or
concerns!  Enjoy the long weekend!

Friday May 21 - Monday May 24: Victoria Day Long Weekend
May 25 - Students Return to In-person Learning
June 25 - Last Day of School for Students

Parent Volunteers Needed! Our next PAC Meeting is Wednesday May 26 , 2021 at 6:30pm
via Google Meet !

http://meet.google.com/pgn-hbqy-vua

